[image: image1.png]Corporate Services, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24
Telephone: 01 4149083
Email: csmeetings@sdublincoco.ie

Mr. John Curran T.D.,
Minister of State,

Dail Eireann,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2.

17" December, 2009
Please quote our ref. no. on all correspondence:

REF. M1/1209

Re Motion passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Deputy Curran,

I wish to inform you that South Dublin County Council at its meeting held on 14%
December 2009 passed the following motion under the heading of Mayor’s Business:

“That this Council calls on John Curran TD, Minister of State with special
responsibility for the National Drugs Strategy and Community Affairs, to
ensure that the Community Drugs Projects that are delivering services in
Treatment, Rehabilitation and Prevention, be exempt from any further
cuts in their funding in 2010. Evidence has shown that investment in
Community Drug Projects leads to very positive outcomes for people using
those services.

Drug Treatment saves lives and restores health. Drug Treatment reduces
crime and makes Communities safer.

Drug Rehabilitation Services offer a better life for drugs users, their
families and their children.

Drug Prevention Programmes offer the hope of a better future for our
young people.

The Drugs trade in Ireland is estimated to be worth at least 650 million
Euros per year, any further cuts in Community Drug Projects funding will
only serve to tie the hands of the Community and allow those who are
causing over 400 drug related deaths per year to increase their vile trade
and further ensnare more young people in their greedy clutches.”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

) /) Matly Maguire
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